
Submitter: Joe Neron 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

Dear Judiciary Committee, 

 

I am writing in support of HB 2007.  I am an Optometrist who has worked at the 

Portland VA Hospital where weapons are not allowed on the premises.  It is my 

opinion that having a gun free zone (including concealed carry) improves safety.  

Restricting one's right to carry in certain sensitive places is a commonsense 

approach to reducing accidental discharges of a weapon and gun violence.   

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Joseph Neron, OD 


